High Commission of India
Port Moresby

There are some news of widespread looting, arson, burning of shopping centres in Port
Moresby, today. We understand that there is widespread chaos, looting and violence in all major
centers around the City; including Gerehu, Manu, Badili, Koki, 4mile, Waigani, Hohola & Tokarara.

All Indians are advised to be careful and remain at their residences/safe places till the
situation is brought to peace/under control. All unnecessary travel plans may be postponed till
the situation is calmed down. The outside movement may please be restricted to minimal. In
case of any untoward incident with any of the Indian in PNG, the High Commission may please
be contacted at + 675 78264633 / cons.pmoresby@mea.gov.in .
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